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Poon, Peter

From: Christina L Gosnell <Christina.Gosnell@amwater.com>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:40 PM
To: Poon, Peter
Cc: JONES, STACY; Alexander Indrutz; Brian J Marciniak
Subject: PWS IN5243002- Claypool Stage 2 DBP reduced monitoring request

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

Hello Peter. 
 
This is a request to reduce the TTHM and HAA5 monitoring requirements for Claypool IN5243002 (service 
connection count 166 and population count 415),  from two sample sites annually to one sample site annually.   
 
Thanks. 
 
Christina Gosnell 
Senior Manager Water Quality and Environmental Compliance 
Indiana American Water Company 
153 N. Emerson Ave 
Greenwood, IN 46143 
Tel: 317-885-2408 
Cell: 812-344-8436 
E-mail:  Christina.Gosnell@amwater.com 
 

 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the 
sender. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and 
do not necessarily represent those of American Water Works Company Inc. or its affiliates. The recipient 
should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. American Water accepts no 
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liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. American Water Works Company 
Inc., 1 Water St. Camden, NJ. 08102 www.amwater.com  


